
Draft Wildlife Closure Review 
WCR26-22 

ISSUE: Wildlife Closure Review WCR26-22 reviews the closure to moose hunting on Federal public 
lands in Unit 25D west, except by residents of Unit 25D west and Birch Creek hunting under Federal 
regulations (Map 1). It is the Federal Subsistence Board’s (Board) policy that Federal public lands 
should be reopened when closures are no longer necessary, and that closures will be reviewed at least 
once every four years. The purpose of this review is to determine if these closures are still warranted.  

Closure Location and Species: Unit 25D west – Moose 

Should this closure be retained, rescinded, or modified?  Please provide as 
much supporting information as possible.  
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